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January 30, 1998

Jonathan Lippman, Chief Administrative Judge
Office of Court Administration
25 Beaver Street
New York, New York 10004

RE: Reconsideration and Withdrawal of OCA Waiver to Court of
Claims Judge Andrew O'Rourke and Informational Requests

Dear Judge Lippman:

The enclosed Z-page letter to Mr. Eiseman gives you an update on my letter faxed to you earlier
today and reflects a shameful lack of professionalism in the office of OCA counsel.

Yours for a quality judiciary,

56a.rq <"./Ls\ssr'?t\f
ELENA RUTH SASSOWER Coordinator
Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc.

Enclosures
cc: Michael Colodner, OCA Counsel

Chief Judge Judith Kaye
Senator Richard Dollinger
Senator Franzleichter
Michael Cardozo, President, Association of the Bar of the City ofNew York
Joshua Pruzansky, President, New York State Bar Association
Blair Horner, Legislative Director, NYPIRG
Rachel Leon, Executive Director, Common Cause
Media


